SITE INSPECTION REPORT

This is certify that, |, have inspected the additional forest area
proposed for diversion for slope Protection work for 4/6 laning of Goa-Karnataka
Border to Kundapur Section of NH-66 (formerly NH-17), which traverse through
Hiregutti, Katgal, Kumta, Honnavar and Manki Range of Kumta and Honavar
taluk falling in the jurisdiction of Honnavr Division on 28-04-2019 and
22-05-2019 along with staff. The proposed additional area in Balale, Yattinbali,
Mirjan, Divagi, Bargi, Manaki, Honnavar, Kelaginoor, Gunavante, and Manki,
Suebeelu village in coresponding chanage. The area proposed for diversion is
adjacent to the already proposed area for NH-66 in some of the specific points,
where the road runs in hilly terrain. The tract involves several vallgy and ridges,
which are highly prone for soil erosion and land slide. The proposed additional
area is in the Costal part of western Ghat and villages which are included in the
Kasturi Rangan Committee report on ecological sensitive areas of Western
Ghat.

The land proposed by the User agency is as they requested for slope
Protection work is minimum and unavoidable.

The proposed area does not affect any declared or notified

monuments of historical, religious, archeological or recreation importance

including wild life sanctuary or national park.

Place:Honavar Depu@ Eonservatgr oéForests,

Date: 22-05-2019. Honavar Division, Honavar.




